
From: Timothy McClain [mailto:mcclain.timothy@wvtransport.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 10:59 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Fwd: Support of SB 324 

 

 

I wanted to testify today but cannot due to a family medical issue today.  

 

Perhaps it can be noted that Willamette Valley Transport was able to displace 750 gallons of 

gasoline with propane- which is a cleaner, more economical fuel. I was able to save 

approximately $2500 per year per vehicle after converting to propane from gasoline.  

 

This year I plan to convert 2 more vehicles to run on propane. (adding to the 14 already 

converted) I am able to do this due to the savings accrued from converting in past years. Please 

show Willamette Valley  Transport's support of SB 324! 

 

Thanks,  

 

--  

Timothy McClain, President 
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